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Ok fellows it’s here. The dates we have all been waiting for all year.  This weekend is the opening of the Smoke Pole season and I know everyone has the power pellets and bullets ready to go. Good luck to our primitive hunting members.

October 21st is the big day for all members with the opening of rifle season. Following the morning hunt we will have our annual lunch at 12 noon, followed by the annual membership meeting in the club house at 1 pm sharp. We have a lot to go over with the introduction of new members, a recap of the off season accomplishments as well as election of officers. To be announced in the club meeting will be the time of our annual raffle drawing and game events. This is something you do not want to miss. The officers of your club have put together some great prizes for the raffle drawing along with a super prize for the horse shoe gaming grand prize which will be a NEW RUGER 10-22 RIFLE to the winner. Be sure to bring a lot of cash and join in on the fun.

[image: image2.png]



Some rules to remember:
1- Always practice safety.

2- Always respect your fellow hunter.

3- Always sign out to what track you will be hunting.

4- Obey all club rules which have been put in effect for your wellbeing.

5- Last, but not least HAVE FUN AND ENJOY EVERY MINUTE YOU ARE IN THE WOODS.  

“  I am looking forward to seeing all of you at camp.”
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